
MEYLE stabiliser links: 
Same product, same durability, new colour 

In order to use fewer resources such as paint and water across the entire production process, thus 

making a contribution to environmental sustainability, we have now decided to switch to the cathodic dip 

painting (CDP) process. Our MEYLE stabiliser links, which were previously galvanised in silver, are the first 

product group to be converted to cathodic dip painting, which has the side effect of giving them a black 

colour whilst retaining the same item numbers. The first stabiliser links with new paint are expected to be 

delivered from Q2/2021 onwards.

• Uniform item numbers

• Communication via MEYLE channels

• Highly visible sticker and seal on MEYLE box

• Text module for database

A look at the label reveals whether it is the new version. 

Further information is available via QR code. 

Item photos are marked ‘Black or Silver’.

We provide support with:


